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Announcement from MIG regarding VIVARTIA 

A necessary clarification 

 

 

 

With regard to printed and electronic press reports, coming recently to the light of publicity, 

concerning a potential sale of Vivartia or its subsidiaries, MIG’s Management wants to 

expressly declare that:  

 

No such eventuality exists either for Vivartia in its entirety or any of its subsidiaries. On the 

contrary, the primary target for Vivartia Group remains the successful implementation of its 

growth plan.  

 

As a result, any reference to investment offers, potential agreements or other relevant 

references might reflect desires of sundry persons, but without any factual basis. 

 

MIG’s and Vivartia’s Managements clearly state that their exclusive aim is to fortify the 

companies, by strengthening their leading position in the sectors they operate. In this 

regard, the restructuring of their total debt has already been agreed and is being 

implemented in order to ensure their smooth financial operation and the constant 

improvement of their financial results.  


